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 Our Vision:  Expecting Excellence and Innovation, Honoring  Legacy, and Embracing 
 Partnerships. 
 Our Mission:  Expecting Excellence and Integrity from  all, developing Innovative 
 students, strengthened through Partnerships with parents and the community. 

 The DPI transferred the 2021 Transition Incentive Grant payments based on the 2021 
 Indicator 14 Post School Outcome survey results. The Special Education Transition 
 Incentive Grant is a categorical aid program created under 2015 Act 55 to incentivize 
 positive post-school outcomes for students with disabilities. The state law specifies that 
 each district is eligible to earn up to $1,000 for each student whose response to the 
 Indicator 14 survey indicates that they met the specified postsecondary education/paid 
 work outcome criteria.  We were awarded $  1,912.85 based on the 2021 Indicator 14 Post 
 School Outcome survey. 


